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For Immediate Release  July 5, 2019 
 

MCTXSheriff Searches for Female Theft Suspect  
 
 
On June 29, 2019 at about 11:15 AM, Deputies with the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office were 
dispatched to J&R Ace Hardware located at 23678 FM 1314, Porter, TX in reference to a theft. Upon 
arrival, Deputies met with the owner who advised that she was working at the gift shop located in J&R Ace 
Hardware. As the owner approached one of the tables where the jewelry stand sits, she noticed one of the 
brass and silver rings was missing off of the ring stand. The owner stated she immediately asked the 
employees working in the gift shop if a ring had been sold, to which they stated no jewelry has been sold. 
The owner then reviewed video surveillance, which showed an unknown white female wearing a white tank 
top take the ring off the display and place it on her finger.  
 
If you have any information in regards to the identity of this suspect, please contact The Montgomery 
County Sheriff’s Office referencing Case#19A209272. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Specialist Thomas Smith 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Executive Division 
Follow us @MCTXSheriff 
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